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IDeputy Assistant Secretary Pete Marocco will travel to Bogota and Cali,
Colombia July 26-27.

In Cali and Bogota, Marocco will meet with community religious leaders, civil
society representatives, and senior Colombian government officials to
encourage continued peace accord implementation. CSO’s grantee, the Kroc
Institute for Peace Studies at the University of Notre Dame, has supported
peace accord implementation through rigorous monitoring and technical support
since October 2016.
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